Minutes of the AGM of the 2015 / 2016 session held in Lecture Theatre 2 GDH on Tuesday 15th March 2016 commencing at 7pm.
There were 103 members and guests in attendance. Apologies were received from six members. 

The President started the meeting by thanking the Society and the Council for their support during his year of office.

The minutes of the previous AGM (2014) were approved.
The President then asked the Treasurer and the Secretary to give their reports which they did so. The new members of the council were elected en bloc
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The President then introduced the new President, Mr Arshad Ali.

Mr Ali said his first task was to thank the Immediate Past President for his work on behalf of the society. He then presented him with his Past Presidents medal. He then thanked the membership for his election.
The President then asked Professor Gibson to give his address to the society ‘A lifetime in Fitness to Practice at the GDC (or did it just feel like a lifetime?)’.

Professor Gibson started his address by reminding the audience that the GDC is not working on behalf of GDPs. They regulate and maintain quality and standards to protect the public.
Professor Gibson has been involved with the GDC for ten years. He highlighted the differences between the GMC and the GDC

He described what is involved when a complaint arrives at the GDC and what is involved with an appearance before the various committees. He described, in some detail, what is involved in a hearing before the GDC starting with the Fitness to Practice committee. He described the outcomes and discussed some cases.
He finished by telling the audience what he had learned:-

You never want to be here

Know the GDC standards

Make sure that you are a member of a defence organization and consult them early

For every professional man or woman there comes a day when it all goes wrong.
The Speaker was happy to answer questions. The vote of thanks was then proposed by Mr. Andrew Hadden who thanked the speaker for his excellent, clear and lucid lecture.

He then informed the audience that the next session starts on Tuesday 25th October 2016 with Dr Christine Goodall. The President closed the meeting at 8.34pm.
